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Comments: Dear Sirs, 

I am oposed to the logging proposed in this project. I storngly urge you to rescind this project. Old growth forsets,

like the trees in this project, and the other forst areas help to sequester carbon, and greatly help protect and

safeguard the existing biodiversity within these forests. Changing them in any way can undermine years of

natural growth and habitat patterns that are unlikely to recover and ever go back to the way they were- due to

current cliamte conditions, invasive pests and other factors that prohibit the regrowth of old groth forests and their

habitat. 

Thank you for considering all of the comments. 

 

John Petraglia 


